LEGAL NOTICE

In accordance with the requirements of Title 25, Chapter 71 of the Pennsylvania Code, notice is
hereby given that the Plumstead Township Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to
consider for possible adoption at the public meeting to be held on Tuesday, April 9, 2019 at 7:30
p.m. at the Plumstead Township Building, 5186 Stump Road, Plumsteadville, PA 18949 the
proposed Plumstead Township Official Sewage Facilities (Act 537) Special Study for the
stipulation removal. The proposed Plumstead Township 2019 Act 537 Plan Special Study is to
remove the overall stipulation regarding determination of site suitability prior to connection to
Bucks County Water and Sewer Authority (BCWSA) public sanitary sewer from the Act 537
Plan. The stipulation is defined below:

“All new future residential housing units within the Sanitary Sewer District shall be
required by the Township to demonstrate the lack of feasibility of individual in-ground.
On-lot sewage disposal systems on each individual lot before connecting to BCWSA.
Lack of feasibility does not include the inability to maximize density under the Zoning
Ordinance due to the availability of public sewer. Furthermore, this requirement does
not apply lo any existing preliminary or final plans approved by the T. ownship. ™

Members of the public are invited to attend and voice their opinions during the public hearing.
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